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Dear Malletts Bay School Families,

It is hard to believe that next week is the last week in the 21-22 school year.  On behalf of the MBS

faculty and staff, we'd like to express our gratitude to you for your support, cooperation, and

understanding this year, especially this past week.   I am also so proud of our students - they did a

wonderful job demonstrating our school wide expectations of safe, respectful and responsible

behavior during their time at CMS on Wednesday and throughout the week. 

Today we had a chance to celebrate the school year with field day!  Special thanks to the MBS

PTA who helped to sponsor the event, everyone who volunteered, and especially Mr. Kluk and Mrs.

Eastman who did a fantastic job organizing the event.  I have shared a few pictures below. 

Next week students will have a chance to participate in our annual Bayside Field Trip and our

incoming 3rd - 5th graders will also have a chance to meet their teacher and classmates for the

22-23 school year during Step Up Day on June 9th.   On June 10th, the last day of school, we'll hold

our annual 5th grade talent show as well.    Keep your eyes out for a live stream link that we'll be

sending next week so that you can watch too!

Respectfully,

Ms. Burke
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